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‘You’ve got me!’
Hello, my name is Mrs Tappenden, and I will be your teacher when you start at Pear Tree Mead Academy in Saplings Class. 
I am so looking forward to meeting you and watching you grow. I hope you will have lots of fun in Pre-School and learn lots of new things. 
In the Autumn Term our topics will be ‘All about Me’, ‘Seasons’ based around the story ‘Stickman’ and ‘Christmas’.
 Our topics in the Spring Term will be ‘Nursery Rhymes’ based on the story ‘Each Peach, Pear, Plum’ and ‘Spring Animals.’
We will have a trip to Pets Corner to hopefully see some spring animals.
Finally in the Summer Term we will look at the book ‘Dear Zoo’ and ‘Minibeasts’ based on the book ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’
We will watch some Caterpillars change into Butterflies!
Looking forward to meeting you soon. Have a lovely summer break.
Mrs Tappenden
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